
STAY CURRENT. STAY TARRANT.

I T ' S  T I M E  F O R  T E E .
They say a bad day on the golf course is better
than a good day at work. We agree.
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JOHN YEUNG
HATC President
Delta Hotels by Marriott
Dallas Southlake

LETTER FROM THE PRES

It’s our hope to bring you
more networking
opportunities this year than
ever before.  As our business
begins to rebound, we
encourage you to take
advantage of everything your
Association has to offer.  

Later in this newsletter you
will find a complete list of
upcoming events this year. 
 You may not be able to
attend every event, but our
Association will continue to
grow if you send someone
else from your hotel or
company in your place.  

HATC is unique as your
membership is companywide,
not just for one individual. 
 Given the opportunity to
interact with so many
industry leaders, I believe your
Associates benefit from every
department.  

If you ever have ideas to make
our Association better or to
increase access to our
members, please reach out to
me or Julie.  We welcome
your feedback on past and
current events with open
arms . 

We hope 2023 has started off
with a bang for you. Everyone
has been so busy; it feels like
we haven't been able to stop
and catch our breath. Between
the holidays, travel delays,
family activities, TCU Football,
and work, it's like a never-
ending hamster wheel. 
 Hopefully, the start to the new
year for you has been a little
less chaotic!
 

HATC has started a new
scholarship endowment at the
University of Houston Conrad
N. Hilton College of Hospitality
and Leadership.  This
scholarship is named after our
dear industry friend who
passed away late last year, Jeff
Finkel.  

This scholarship opens so many
recruiting opportunities for
hoteliers here in Tarrant
County.  If you are seeking top
talent for your hotels, the
partnership HATC has formed
with U of H is now your ticket
to success. (Go Cougs!) Please
reach out to our Executive
Director Julie Faver-Dylla, to
get involved with this exciting
new opportunity for recruiting
the future leaders of our
industry.  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! MORE NETWORKING

S P R I  N G 2 0 2 3

U OF H SCHOLARSHIP 

In closing, I would like to give a
big Thank You to our Immediate
Past President, Nancy Sorrells, for
her leadership and mentorship
through a very busy year, and to
the 2022 Board Members for
their hard work and dedication
to our Association and reopening
our industry.  

The accomplishments that
everyone celebrated at the
Holiday Awards Luncheon made
the close of the year memorable
for everyone.  Thank you for your
continued support. I look forward
to a prosperous 2023 for us all! 

Sincerely,

John Yeung
John  Yeung,
HATC President
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S T A Y T A R R A N T C O U N T Y . C O M

Y O U  O N L Y  G E T  O U T  O F  I T ,

W H A T  Y O U  P U T  I N T O  I T !

NEVER A TRUER STATEMENT SAID WHEN
IT COMES TO GETTING INVOLVED AS A
HOTEL ASSOCIATION OF TARRANT
COUNTY MEMBER! 

ON BEHALF OF THE HATC BOARD OF
DIRECTORS, THIS IS YOUR PERSONAL
INVITATION TO GET INVOLVED AND
MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN YOUR INDUSTRY!  
WE ARE LOOKING FOR ASSISTANCE IN
VARIOUS CAPACITIES.

THE BEST THING ABOUT BEING AN HATC
AMBASSADOR IS YOU CAN CHOOSE
WHEN AND HOW TO PARTICIPATE
DEPENDING ON WHERE YOU INTEREST LIE
AND WHAT YOUR SCHEDULE ALLOWS.  

IF  YOU ARE NOT READY TO BE A PART
OF OUR TEAM, WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO
CONSIDER IT.   THIS IS THE TIME TO
STEP FORWARD AND LET YOUR VOICE BE
HEARD.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
JULIE@TARRANTCOUNTYHOTEL.COM 

T O  B E C O M E  A N  A M B A S S A D O R

O R  T O  A D V E R T I S E :

J U L I E @ T A R R A N T C O U N T Y H O T E L . C O M

HALLIWELL STUDIO

Prepared for



WORKING FOR YOU
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C O N V E R G E  O N  T H E  C A P I T O L
Converge on the Capitol is a vital opportunity for
you and your colleagues to participate in the
legislative process. Your visits with your legislative
leaders and their staff lets them see the faces and
hear the priorities of the tourism and lodging
industry operators firsthand – a critical component
in our ability to be successful at the Capitol. HATC
will be chartering a bus to and from boarding at
the HATC office and departing at 6:30am (day
trip only) 

HATC office: 
6642 N Riverside Drive Ste 600
Fort Worth, TX  76137

S C H E D U L E   
      
1 0 : 0 0  –  1 1 : 0 0 A M
C O N V E R G E  O N  T H E  C A P I T O L
R E G I S T R A T I O N  –  B A L L R O O M  G
P R E - F U N C T I O N  A R E A

1 1 : 0 0 A M  –  1 2 : 3 0 P M
B R I E F I N G  O N
L E G I S L A T I V E  I S S U E S

1 2 : 3 0  –  1 : 3 0 P M  -  L U N C H

1 : 3 0  –  2 : 0 0 P M
V I S I T S  W I T H  S T A T E  S E N A T O R S
A N D / O R  T H E I R  S T A F F  A T  T H E
C A P I T O L

2 : 3 0  –  3 : 0 0 P M
V I S I T S  W I T H  S T A T E
R E P R E S E N T A T I V E S  A N D / O R  T H E I R
S T A F F  A T  T H E  C A P I T O L

C H A R T E R  P R O V I D E D  B Y
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